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Our family had enjoyed many years of together time on out boat on the river it gets us 

together and focused on each other 3 generations. sense the ban of boaters of our 

size this has stopped and as a dad and Grandfather the time i was able to spend on 

the river was amazing. The lawmakers didn't see what that bill would do to family 

time together. Regarding the financial impact this has had on Newberg and all the 

revenue that is being lost as most of the boat are not coming to and thru their town 

and buying goods and services. I am very encouraged that this is being reconsidered 

so that everyone can enjoy the Willamette River again.    

 

Thanks Greg 


